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Parents asking questions about the Child Trust Fund?

A Child Trust Fund (CTF) is a great way for families to save for their children’s future, but for parents who aren’t confident about finances, opening an account can be daunting. If this sounds like parents you work with, there’s plenty of information available that you can pass onto them. Take a look at the CTF website: www.childtrustfund.gov.uk – it has a special section for advisers and intermediaries. And for parents who prefer to use the phone, the CTF helpline is 0845 302 1470 (8am to 8pm, 7 days a week).

